
 

Video Submission: NW Regional Health Conference_ run thru-20220318_131056-Meeting 
Recording.mp4 

 

Two coordinators and two nurses waiting in the Seattle airport to their flight to Spokane for a weekend 
of homebased and long-term care facility vaccinations in December 2021. 

 

 

One of the graphics demonstrating an award program for our partner organizations for immunization 
rates. 

https://stateofwa-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/r/personal/joann_parris_doh_wa_gov/Documents/Recordings/NW%20Regional%20Health%20Conference_%20run%20thru-20220318_131056-Meeting%20Recording.mp4?csf=1&web=1&e=NE2eIn
https://stateofwa-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/r/personal/joann_parris_doh_wa_gov/Documents/Recordings/NW%20Regional%20Health%20Conference_%20run%20thru-20220318_131056-Meeting%20Recording.mp4?csf=1&web=1&e=NE2eIn

